

NEW SCHOOL BUS RIDERS

Will your children be riding a school bus for the first time this September?

They can learn about bus safety
- and take a ride on a bus –
with the First Rider program.

All young school bus riders and their families are welcome at the following First Rider programs:

Bowmanville
Clarington Central
Secondary School,
200 Clarington Boulevard,
Bowmanville

Cobourg
Northumberland Mall,
1111 Elgin Street West,
Cobourg

Peterborough
Lansdowne Place,
645 Lansdowne Street West,
Peterborough

Friday, August 24th from 3pm to 6pm and Saturday, August 25th from 10am to 1pm.

Each session lasts approximately 20 minutes
Program includes; safety video and child/parent 10 minute bus ride

Please visit our website (www.stsco.ca) for more information.

The First Rider program is offered by Student Transportation Services of Central Ontario (STSCO) and local school bus operators. STSCO transports students from the Kawartha Pine Ridge District School Board, the Peterborough Victoria Northumberland and Clarington Catholic District School Board, and the Conseil Scolaire Catholique MonAvenir.

For further information, please visit www.stsco.ca or call 1-800-757-0307.

STSCO – 885 Clonsilla Ave, Peterborough, Ontario, K9J 5Y2 Tel. (705)748-5500, Toll Free 1-800-757-0307 Fax (705)748-5323

